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School will close at 2.00pm for 

Easter on Friday 5th April. 
 

If your child is normally collected by a 
relative or friend, please ensure that 
they are aware of the earlier than 

normal finish on that day. Thank you 
 

PUPIL REPORTS 
During the course of next week, your 

child’s class teacher will be emailing 
reports to parents & carers for Year 1 

through to Year 6. If you have children in 

different classes please do not panic if 
you do not receive both reports on the 

same day. Please be aware that reports 
are best accessed and viewed on a 

computer or laptop rather than a 

mobile phone or iPad, as these devices 
tend to affect the formatting of the 

report. If you have recently changed your 
email address please contact your child’s 

class teacher to let them know. Staff 
email addresses can be found on the 

school website if you are unsure. 

 
YEAR 4 STEM VISIT 

Year 4 will be visiting Longridge High 
School on Monday as part of STEM week 

(Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics). A packed lunch will be 
required and the children will need to be 

at school ready to be collected at 8.40am 
 

INDOOR CRICKET COMPETITION  

On Monday, Mrs Monks took a Year 4 
cricket team to the Preston Schools 

Competition at Preston’s College. The 
children were very excited and keen to 

play which was amazing considering they 
had only had one practice together. All of 

the team had a good go at overarm 

bowling and Mrs Monks was extremely 
proud of how they behaved and at how 

hard they worked. They all learnt from 
the experience (Mrs Monks included), and 

hopefully in the next few weeks there 

may be a chance of a girls cricket club 
starting – so watch this space! Well done 

to everyone that took part, Shriya, Malak, 
Jayla, Olivia, Harry, Elliot, Toby and 

McKenzie. Special thanks also to those 
who provided transport to the 

competition, it is really appreciated. 

 
 
 

SILVER TUBE CHALLENGE 
Congratulations to Year 1 who today won the 

PTFA Silver Change Tube Challenge. 
An amazing £1130.00 was raised in total, 

and the PTFA would like to thank all of the 

pupils and parents who took part. More details 
will follow soon on the next PTFA Newsletter. 

Well done everyone!! 
 

PTFA EASTER RAFFLE TICKETS 
If you haven’t done so already, don’t forget to 

return your PTFA Easter raffle tickets. The 
collection point is the red postbox underneath 

the office window. There are lots of prizes 

available, and pictures can be found on the 
PTFA Facebook page. Take a look, you have to 

be in it, to win it!! 
 

NETBALL (Longsands Unicorns) 
On Tuesday this week, we played our last two 

league matches against Sherwood and Our 
Lady and St. Edward’s primary schools. We 

were a little slow to begin with but put up a 
really good fight against Sherwood losing 7-5. 

The game against Our Lady’s showed a more 

focused team and the girls played 
magnificently especially in defence and we won 

this match 10-5. This places us second in the 
league with teams below us still having games 

to play! Fingers crossed we will be runners up. 

Well done to all of the girls who have played 
their part. You have worked hard all year and 

hopefully enjoyed yourselves along the way. 
The team members are: Lily (C), Lucy, Chloe, 

Shyah, Amelia, Raahi, Krishna, Natalya and  

Madeline. Thanks must also go to Mrs Monks 
and Mrs Lawrence for their continued  

coaching dedication.  
 
 

 

HEADLICE 
 

We have had a couple of instances of head lice 

in school recently. Please check your child’s 

hair regularly, and keep long hair tied back. 
Having head lice does not mean that you have 

dirty hair, as they do often prefer clean heads. 
Treatments, lotions and further advice are 

available from the chemist if you do spot any 
unwanted visitors. 

 

 
   RECEPTION:  GEORGIA 
   YEAR 1:  MIA  
   YEAR 2:  JASPER 
   YEAR 3:  ALEESIA 
   YEAR 4:  IMAAN 
   YEAR 5:  MAX 
   YEAR 6:  KRISHNA 

 
 
 

 

MONDAY 1st APRIL 
 Spanish  
 Ballet  
 Year 4 STEM Visit to 

Longridge High School 
 
 

TUESDAY 2nd APRIL 
 Ballet  
 Boys Football Matches v  

             Brookfield & St Clares (H)              
 
 

WEDNESDAY 3rd APRIL 
 8.00am KS1 Dance Club 
 KS1 Kingfisher Water 

Visit to school. 
 Year 4 Swimming 

 
 

THURSDAY 4th APRIL 
 Guitar Lessons 
 Year 3 Local Area Walk 

 
 

FRIDAY 5th APRIL   
 NO Church Club  
 Reports to Parents  
 Team Point Reward Day 
 School closes at 

2.00pm today. 
 

NEW LUNCH MENU’s 
Please return your new lunch 

menu back to school as soon 
as possible, the new menu 

starts Tuesday 23rd April 

(Week 2). If we do not have 
your child’s menu we cannot 

guarantee that they will 
receive the meal of their 

choice. Thank you 
 

 
 

EVELYN and MAX 
 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU 
WC 01/04/19   

WEEK 2 
 
 
 

 
 

          

 RECEPTION: HARRY 
 YEAR 1:  MARTHA 
 YEAR 2:  HENRY 
 YEAR 3:  RYAN 
 YEAR 4:  KIERAN 
 YEAR 5:  ----- 
 YEAR 6:  ----- 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Well done to Jayla from Year 4! 

Last Friday Jayla Stocks won the Young Sports Achiever Award for 2019 

at the Preston Sports Awards, which were held at The Guildhall. As well 

as this, she may also be entered into the Lancashire Sports Awards! 

This is a fantastic achievement and as well as her family and friends, we 

are extremely proud of her here at Longsands. We are sure we will be 

cheering her on at the Olympics in the future!!  





Collect your used stamps and help us create a 
world without barriers for people with sight loss.
Order your pre-paid envelopes and boxes today!

  rnib.org.uk/stamps

  0345 345 0054

  RNIBstamps@rnib.org.uk
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